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FIFFFOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE*##**

NEW FRANKEN, WI— February 17, 2012. Dental Health Products, Inc. (DHPI) is
pleased to announce that it has recently been awarded a $45 million dollar, multi-year
contract by the U.S. Department of Defense. DHPI will supply general dental supplies
to the Army, Navy, Air Force, Marine Corps and federal civilian agencies through
Defense Logistics Agency Troop Support based in Philadelphia, PA. DHPI was
selected over 13 other dental distributors because of its experience in servicing Federal
government contracts, breadth of product line, pricing and ongoing value.

“We are very pleased and honored to be given the opportunity to serve the military’s
dental supply needs. We have a top-notch government sales team that works hard
every day to keep and earn their trust. Congratulations to our Federal Government
sales team on securing this award,” stated Steve Desautel, Vice President of Sales and
Marketing.

DHPI has served its customers for over 21 years and is considered one of the top
dental distributors in the U.S. In addition to servicing the Federal, State, and Municipal
governments and other not-for-profit corporate accounts, DHPI offers full-line
merchandise and equipment sales, installation and service, hand-piece and small
equipment repair, office design, digital equipment and integrated practice management
software sales and support, inventory control products, and personalized account
management.

For more information please call 800-626-2163 or go to www.dhpionline.com.
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